
MILFORD NUTRITION SERVICES 
 
 
 
PRE-PAYMENT OPTIONS 
 
Please take advantage of the options to prepay your student's meal accounts. 
Prepaid meal accounts help the lunch lines go faster and give students more time to eat, relax, and play. 
It also gives you the peace of mind of not having to worry about looking for lunch money every day or 
worry that it might get lost, stolen or used for other things other than lunch. 
 

 

ONLINE PAYMENTS 
 
**** Our online payment provider will change from EZpay to PaySchools as of July 1, 2019.  Funds that 
were remaining in accounts will transfer to the new system. 

Online payments are a simple, safe and secure way to make payments to your student’s account 24 
hours a day at your convenience. 

 

 

Cash or Check– You may send your payment to the school via cash or check. Please place your 
payment in an envelope with your child’s name clearly marked along with the notation “for meal account.” 
Checks should be made payable to: Milford Schools Nutrition Services. Please include your child’s name 
and student number (if known) in the memo section of the check. 

We encourage you to prepay for your child’s meals, as this reduces wait time in line for students. You 
may prepay for the week, month, or entire year. 

 

 

 


